
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term – Week 7 – 16th October 2020 

 

 

Harvest Sponsored Event 

For our Harvest Appeal this year, we are hoping to support Tearfund, a Christian charity passionate about 

ending poverty. Tearfund is changing lives in Ethiopia, working to set up solar powered wells which 

will bring clean water closer to communities. The children have been listening to the story of Orbisa, 

a mother of nine, who walks ten miles each night through dangerous territory, to collect water for her 

family and livestock. But, hope is within reach! 

We believe that we all have an amazing God given potential to create positive change so let’s use it! Every 

member of our school family will be tasked with walking ten laps of our school field (1 mile and collectively 

over 150 miles in total!) whilst carrying a bucket of water. We ask that your child collects 

sponsors for this event (in a safe and responsible way), and all money raised will help Tearfund 

provide crucial water supply and transform lives forever. Sponsor forms will be sent home with 

your child before half term and you will be informed of the date for the event in due course. 

This week’s Christian value is  

Forgiveness 
 

 

 

Celebration!! 

 

Well done to the children who have sent me examples 

of their Home Learning. It has been lovely to see your 

work all about dragons! 

 

Well done to the Spud Harper Team who won the 

Times Tables Rock Star battle last week! You have 

earned some extra playtime when we return to school. 

A great team effort, but a shout out to the Daniel 

Harper Team too who were very close behind! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to returning to school on Wednesday the 21st October. If, during this period of Self-Isolation, your child 

has displayed symptoms of Coronavirus, has had a positive test, or is awaiting results of a test, you must inform school at 

the earliest opportunity. Thank you. 

 

We will be breaking up for half term at 3.15pm on the 23rd October and returning to school on the 3rd November which 

is a Tuesday. Have a lovely half term holiday. I hope the Autumn sunshine lasts! 

 

Please remember to get your high school applications in by 31st October 

 

                                                                                                Mrs Bolton x  


